
 

 

Classified Staff Council Meeting 

18-Nov-10 

Present: Jim Tatman, Mary Alltop, Jason Phares, Deb Jenkins, Gail Westbrook, Sheri Skidmore, 

Brian Hipp, Ann Reed, Lois Miller, Virginia Boggs, Carla Conley 

Also Present: David Moss 

o Called to order at 8:34 a.m.  

o Minutes 

o October minutes approved with changes (m/s Miller/Reed) 

o Reports 

o Mary Alltop 
 The annual ACCE presentation to HEPC and CCTCE will be next month. 

o Jason Phares 

 Board of Governors will meet on December 1st. 

o Sheri Skidmore  

 Approved check to GSC in the amount of $59.85 (m/s Hipp/Phares) 

 GSC Staff Council - $323.51 

 Ginny Grottendieck fund - $1,119.67 

o Ann Reed 

 Debra Starcher-Johnson has donated her Professional Development award back 

to Staff Council. 

 $1,687.97 left in professional development 

o Old Business 

 Staff Council Executive committee will meet the week after Thanksgiving break. 

 Dr. Barr will meet with Staff Council on December 16th at the next regular 

scheduled meeting. 

o New Business 

o Dr. Peek wants to include the names of all committee members in the GSC Fact Book. 

o Jim Tatman is on the Athletic Committee.  Brenda McCartney’s seat on that committee 

needs to be filled.  Mary Alltop volunteered to sit on that committee. 

o Dr. Barr wants Staff Council to do the dedication of the Bell House on December 6th 

after the tree lighting at 4:30.  

 Jim Tatman will talk to Scott Gillespie about PR for the dedication. 

 Lois Miller will talk to Dustin Crutchfield about a brochure for the dedication 

o Sheri Skidmore will talk to Deb Nagy about putting dedication of the facilities usage list. 

o Motion to adjourn (m/s Skidmore/Hipp).  Meeting adjourned 9:30 am. 


